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Master Bantam Newsletter – March 2015
We hope all your master bantam zone rounds were a success.  By the look of the scores from both the masters and the bantams all zone rounds went well.  The standings for the national teams will be posted shortly on the website at www.mbano.weebly.com.  Please note that the entry deadline for the yearend tournament is April 30th. 
Master Bantam Tournament zone champions
Gateway
1st Barry Tremblay, J. Robinson, L. Sprvey


Partners Bowl

+287
2nd Michael MacLean, K. Mitchell, S. Tremblay

Partners Bowl

+174
3rd Louise Dube, A. Bowen, K. Pearce


Partners Bowl

+160
Goldbelt
1st Jessica Nugent, D. Knott, N Prevost

Midtown Bowl

+379
2nd Don Gamache, N. Gallant, M. Lalonde
  
Midtown Bowl

+353
3rd Veronique Labonte, K McKay, A. Libby

Midtown Bowl

+242
Sudbury & Area
1st Roger Givoque, M. Barton-Bedard, R. Charbonneau
Garson Bowl

+505
2nd Tom Williams, Y. Roy, C. Rodrigue

Garson Bowl

+434
3rd Steve Chartrand, J. Solomon, H. Gillingham
Chico’s Bowl

+416
Sunset Country
1st Jason Rousseau, C. Pollock, S. McLeod

Timber Lanes

+240
2nd Tim Gadd, C.J. Gale, H. Scott


Timber Lanes

+169
  3rd Bill Luchka, A. Sechowsy-Rollins, S. Nelson
Timber Lanes

+165
Thunder Bay
1st John Alberts, D. Alberts, K. Carnes

Superior Bowl

+284
2nd Dennis Michel, B. Scoging, R. Blaquiere

Galaxy Lanes

+259
3rd Bob Petawanaqueb, S. Jonnason-Sgambelli, I. Hayden
Mario’s Bowl

+248
Provincial Champions

Congratulations to Roger Givoque, Mathieu Barton-Bedard, and Reece Charbonneau from Garson Bowl in Garson for being our 2015 provincial champions.  Roger, Mathieu and Reece will each receive a jacket for their victory.  
Bowl for Kids

When your bowling centre runs this promotion, please get involved. This is a very important source of funding for our organization.  We have not received last year's donation as of yet.  But we usually receive $2,300.00 or so from the Bowl Northern Ontario Proprietors.
Reverse Draw Tickets

Please send in the money and ticket stub to your directors as soon as possible as we would like to have these all sold before we get to the yearend tournament.  Anyone wishing to donate prizes please contact myself or your zone delegate. We appreciate any and all the help with prizes.
Hockey Pool Fundraiser

We would like to thank Pat Hauser for continuing to organize our hockey pool fundraiser.  This has been the best year to date with participation.  I would like to thank each one of you for helping us raise funds for the 2018 nationals.  

Yours in bowling,
Micheal McNamara
President of MBANO

61 Demorest, Sudbury, Ontario    P3C 3J5    Phone 705-207-3834

www.mbano.weebly.com
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